_Discover Your Future

FACULTY OF COMPUTING

ACADEMIC VACANCIES

The Sri Lanka Institute of Information Technology (SLIIT) is a pioneer in the higher education sector of
Sri Lanka and offers undergraduate and postgraduate degrees in a wide range of disciplines
(www.sliit.lk). It is committed to providing the best student experience through a dedicated group of
academic and non-academic staff members.

The Faculty of Computing at SLUT is the home of more than 150 academic staff and an ever-growing
cohort of undergraduate and postgraduate students. The faculty offers cutting edge undergraduate
and postgraduate programs and encourages a strong research culture. In addition to Bachelors and
course-work based Masters programs, the Faculty of Computing offers MPhil and PhD degree
programs as well. The undergraduate programs are accredited by IET of UK and the Computer Society
of 5ri Lanka.

We are inviting top-ranked applicants for positions at the ranks of Lecturer, Senior Lecturer, Senior
Lecturer (Higher Grade), Assistant Professor, Associate Professor and Professor levels. The
appointees will contribute to the research and teaching in the broad areas of Information Technology,
Computer Science and Computer Engineering. We are particularly seeking applicants with strong
track-records in one or more of the following areas:

* Cyber Security * Data Communication and Networking
« Data Science * [nteractive Media

* Embedded Systems * Cloud Computing

# Software Engineering + Information Systems

» Computer Science * Computer Engineering

SLIT offers a competitive salary and benefits package commensurate with qualifications and
experience.

If you wish to discuss more details of these positions, please contact Prof. Chandimal layawardena
(Dean / Faculty of Computing) on chandimal.j@sliit.lk.

If you are interested in these positions, please send your application (CV, cover letter and contact
details of 3 referees) via email to academiccareers@sliit.lk clearly indicating the area of expertise and
the position rank. The applications will be accepted till 20™ December 2021.




